
REGISTER FOR ON-CAMPUS COVID-19 TESTING 

 
In partnership with MAKO Medical, we are now offering free, weekly pooled COVID-

19 testing on-campus for PCHS students and staff.  Please note: This is not a 

Walk-In Testing site.  Starting Tuesday February 1st, testing will be conducted 

every Tuesday during Smart Lunch in Mod 3, Room 304 from 10:30 – 11:30 am. 

Participation in the program is voluntary. Here's how it works:  

• Once you are registered, you are committing to attend the weekly testing 

every Tuesday during Smart Lunch. Depending on how many are being 

tested that day will determine how long it will take to go through the testing 

process. You will NOT receive a pass to leave class, you must go during your 

lunch break.  Any no-shows will be contacted by MAKO not PCHS staff. 

• Trained MAKO Medical staff quickly and gently swab students’ and staff 

members noses. They place multiple swabs in a single tube, which are then 

tested as a single sample. If a positive test is received, everyone in the “pool” 

will return to school the next day to take another test to identify the person 

who tested positive for COVID-19. Click HERE to learn more about 

pooled testing. 

• The intent of this program is to identify asymptomatic positive cases. If you 

are experiencing symptoms, you should stay home and get tested at a 

different location and follow the WCPSS When to Return guidelines.  

Parents and guardians, click HERE to register your child. Students under the age of 

18 may not register themselves.  

  

Staff, click HERE to register.  

  

Questions should be directed to Gregory Decker (gdecker@wcpss.net) or Kaye 

Lloyd (klloyd@wcpss.net). 
 
 
 

https://today.duke.edu/2020/08/pool-testing-how-does-it-work
https://www.wcpss.net/site/wcpss.net/whentoreturn
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=tf-wak-922-students
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=tf-wak-922-staff
(gdecker@wcpss.net)%20
mailto:klloyd@wcpss.net

